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As a landowner in Canterbury I am sick of being told that the community does not want the 
Metro. We do want it and we have demonstrated that through our groups and countless 
submissions.  
 
We feel that the amended final approval which respects the local character of the stations and 
reduces closures shows that the Metro Authority listened through the consultation process, and 
we ask that the arguing be finished and just proceed with the delivery and construction of the 
Metro. 
 
I understand that people are afraid of change, as they always are for new major infrastructure, 
but we ask that our area not be left behind and are a part of the infrastructure growth in Sydney 
and keep us connected to future jobs, education and housing. 


